
Subject: Re: New release of external packages
Posted by StefanoSpataro on Fri, 19 Oct 2007 08:06:50 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello,
we are finding many problems at the moment with the so-called new external packages, so
before moving up (vmc 2.4) maybe it is better to run the actuals and solve the problems. The
difference should be only on the physics lists, if I have understood well.

My opinion is that it could better to continue to develop code under "old" external packages,
use the new external packages only for debugging purposes (to solve our problems), and only
after everything will be stable we can start to think on  moving officially to the new or to the dev
(hoping that vmc 2,4 will be tested by somebody else )

My humble opinion, I do not know what was decided on the last EVO meeting.
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